


















Oconee County Planning Commission   

 
 

415 S. Pine Street 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

Telephone (864)638-4218  Fax (864)638-4168 

 
……………………..LEGAL AD……………………… 

 
PLEASE ADVERTISE IN THE NEXT ISSUE 

OF YOUR NEWSPAPER 
 
TO: DAILY JOURNAL   [classadmgr@dailyjm.com] 
   
 
 

The Oconee County Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing on a variance 
request on Monday, April 22, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the County 
Administrative Complex, 415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691.  The applicant, Les Walden, is 
requesting a variance to front setback standards of Chapter 32 of the Oconee County Code of 
Ordinances regarding parcel 194-00-02-018.  If you would like additional information 
concerning this request, please contact the Planning Department at 864-638-4218.   
 



Oconee County Planning Commission   

 
 

415 S. Pine Street 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

Telephone (864)638-4218  Fax (864)638-4168 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
This notice is to the owner of property and property owners adjacent to a parcel located at 
the intersection of Relaxing Ln. and Meares Dr. in Seneca (Tax Map #194-00-02-018).   
 
A public hearing will be held by the Oconee County Planning Commission at 6:00 p.m. 
on Monday, April 22, 2013 in the Council Chambers of the County Administrative 
Complex, 415 South Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691.  The purpose of the hearing is to 
consider a Variance regarding a front setback.   
 
A copy of the application is available for public viewing in the Oconee County Planning 
Department (Telephone 864-638-4218). 
 
 

 
 








